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Victory for PSA member in Limpopo 

 

A PSA member who is an educator at the Limpopo Department of Education was charged with several 

allegations of misconduct on the contravention of section 18(f) of the Educators Act. The member 

approached the PSA for assistance and the case was allocated to the ELRC Chairperson to represent the 

member in a disciplinary enquiry. The member was found guilty and was given a sanction of one month’s 

suspension without salary. 

 

The PSA assisted the member with an appeal and after consideration of the appeal, the Executing 

Authority reduced the sanction of suspension without salary, to a final written warning.  

 

The PSA will do everything in the Union’s power to protect members’ rights and promote their interests as 

practicing service excellence is an important value of the PSA. Members needing assistance with their 

cases can contact the acting PSA Provincial Manager at phillip.maponya@psa.co.za or WhatsApp 

082 880 8967.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957, Lawrence Muvhango 

on 082 880 8995 or call the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 
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